Update #2

Well, we are less than a week away from the Nspire workshop and we thought we would share some information with you. Please email or call if you have questions.

- You should plan to park on the south side of the building. Any legal place will work since we will be out of school. Recall that Wal-Mart will be meeting on the 6th, but we should be OK since we start early and then at lunch they will have already loaded the baseket ball field with associates and such. See the map on the web page (link below)

- Enter through the back door. We will have signs, but with so many outside doors, we don’t unlock them all. If you can’t get in, call 479-236-1476 or wait and follow someone in.

- We will have a registration table on the third floor. Just keep going up until you run out of space and you will be there. Call if you need a ride in the elevator. At the registration table you will sign in and then get an Agenda, your handheld and software, a name tag, your room assignment, a notebook and handouts, and a CD with the Nspire files on it. 
- Don’t forget to sign in EACH DAY.

- You should label or engrave your handheld and materials since in their original condition they are all identical.

- We will have computers that have internet access that you can login and use. The ID and Password is on the Agenda, linked on the webpage below. You may want to bring your laptop and get help installing your software. You won’t have internet access using the school server, but you might be able to jack a ride on some local WiFi.
Login Name: ITworkshop

Password: 1A2B3C.

Path to Share: S:\East\0_TI-Nspire June 5-7 2008
- You will need to Activate and then Register your Nspire software before October so that you may get the Nspire Emulator.


- If you have an Nspire unit, bring it and we can help you upgrade the OS if it is less than current. Your units – that you will get when you check in, might need upgrading as well. The current OS Festivus is 1.3.2406 and the new OS coming in July – Galileo is 1.4.

- We will start at 8:30 and end at 3:30 with an hour for lunch and morning and afternoon breaks with drinks and snacks provided. We will have coffee in the am. Lunch is on your own and since we have an open campus at lunch there are lots of fast food joints very close.
- Visit this website to connect to all the information you will need. We will grow the page as things come up. All the files have yet to be published, but will be on Monday.

http://www.fayar.net/east/teacher.web/Math/young/DwD/Workshops/NspireFHS0608/Nspire.htm
Excited and Preparing for you,

Dona Brady – dbrady@fayar.net
David A. Young – dayoung7@gmail.com

